

7/24/18 Tel S. G. dice

I called him re Morneck permit

I told him we want to turn to ^{really} having that permit ahead now that Schiller is in place

- I mention that we've been waiting on Morneck for a long time (due to its complexity)

- that the current Admin is making a priority

of trying to push permits faster
- and that SCLs is threatening ^{another} lawsuit

~~MI~~ - I stated that such a lawsuit will inevitably slow the permit down, so I hope they don't

- I said we have been reviewing grants submitted on all the issues in the recent reciprocal grant period and are thinking about whether an operation-based permit might be ~~more~~ viable \rightarrow with real restrictions that match up / allow for facility operators the way ~~they~~ it's been operating

- We recognize pattern: little/no operation in both seasons \rightarrow ^{men in} winter, and more in summer

- We agreed to ~~meet~~ meet permit team on meeting in Sept. to discuss this idea

- ~~that~~